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Office of the City Clerk
To whom it may be concerns:

my concerns about the application for a place of worship at 2 Hunt's Lane. Depending on the information
provided in the application, the requested place of worship will have frequent events (Wednesdays,
Saturdays, and Sundays) that may cause large crowds to gather and bring frequent heavy traffic to high-
density residential areas. This initiative will raise two major security and social concerns, including:

1. 2 Hunt's Lane is located in a large and high-density residential area where children and seniors
are often on the street. Frequent heavy traffic can greatly increase the chances of accidents
among children and the elderly;

2. Large numbers of outsiders often congregate in high-density residential areas that may increase
the risk of burglary, robbery, and other unexpected accidents.

As residents of the area, we strongly oppose the motion to establish a place of worship and recommend that
the applied place of worship be relocated to a major public area.

Sincerely,





